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From our leader, Doffy B 
  
Hello my quilting friends, 
I'm sitting here watching the maple leaves fall from the trees while enjoying the lovely sunshine 
streaming through our dining room window. There is no doubt that the colder weather will be soon be 
constantly with us, thus I like to take advantage of each small token of warmth that mother nature 
bestows upon us. 
We had a good QTYW last Saturday. There were 13 members there at different times during the day. 
Julie, Monica and I closed our sewing machines around 7pm and headed home.  I think everyone was 
able to accomplish some of what they had planned. I know that Geri Lou finished three 'broken wheel' 
blocks for the block challenge, so she is ready for November for sure. I managed to complete the rest of 
the luggage tags for the sales table and am glad that they are done! 
Our next meeting will be the discussion of our budget for 2019-2020. Lynda has that well organized and 
I don't think that the process will take up all of the evening. 
Well, I'm going out to rake those leaves. Raking leaves is a favorite memory from my childhood. We 
would rake up huge piles of leaves and drop them over the edge of the lawn...then spend the next few 
days jumping down I to them. I now know why our Dad encouraged this activity - we were breaking 
down the leaves into smaller bits for mulch. Smart man! 
See you next Monday, 
 
"Live well, laugh often, love much" 
 
Workshop – Dawn P and Doffy B 
 
Please remember to sign up for Dianne's 
November 16th workshop at TRU. Dianne 
has made the pattern up as a table runner 
(see below) but says that it can be adapted 
to any size. The workshop cost is $35.00. 
See Doffy at the next meeting for details. 
  



  
Block Lotto Anyone? – Julie O 
 
The November block is from quilterscache and is called Broken Wheel.  As you saw from my samples I 
would like these to be in any shade of yellow for the background and either the purple or blue family for 
the wheel components. This is an easier pattern than last month and makes up fast.  Have fun. 
  
Hospitality – Esther T & Judy T 
  
Program – Judy N 
No program on Monday October 28 due to business and budget meeting. Watch for gift idea demos and 
guest speaker in November. 
  
Webpage Updates 
 
www.sagebrushquiltersguild.ca – Some of you may know that I sold my house at Sun Peaks and am 
working on my retirement plan in Victoria sometime in the spring, 2020. Therefore, we need to have 
someone step to fill the Webmaster Position along with Julie & Sandy. 
 
Wordpress is easy to learn and use.   If you're interested, watch some YouTube videos.  Let us know if 
you're interested in learning more.  Hope to see you at the next meeting.  Cheers Pat M 
 
Web Page calendar – Julie O 
 
I am responsible for keeping up the calendar of events for the web page.  If you have information to put 
up please let me know.  Sandy M puts on the photos and Pat M takes care of most of the rest.  Please do 
not hesitate to approach any of us with questions or comments concerning the web page 
Webpage - Sandy M has been hard at work organizing and adding lots of photos to our webpage, have a 
look,, and any suggestions of other additions or changes to add, please email Sandy, Pat or Julie! 
 
Retreat – Doreen F – Sorrento Fall Retreat October 30 – November 3, 2019 
  
Sew Day at Kamloops Seniors’ Village – Sandy M  
  
The following are the other dates booked so far!  
November 9 and Dec 14! Please mark your calendar!! 
The day is fun, so please come!! 
  
Membership – Lori K  
 
Our total membership is 68 as at 14th October meeting.  
We would like to welcome a new member who could not attend our last meeting “Kelly Nystoruk”.  
  
At our Oct 28th meeting we will be recognizing October Birthdays. 
There will be a door prize (after the budget meeting), so I encourage everyone to sign in. 
  

http://www.sagebrushquiltersguild.ca/


Library – Loretta 
  
Community Projects – Joyce W & Cheryl D 
 
Thank you to all of you who participate in Community Projects for the RIH cancer patients.  We are so 
grateful to all who have contributed to this project either by donating fabrics or sewing quilts. 
 
Larry’s wall is complete and he is now back to quilting quilts.  Thank you for your patience as he works 
through the queue of quilts.  We will have your quilts back to you for the binding as soon as we can. 
  
Wednesday Morning Quilt in – Brenda E 
Oct. 23     Sal  
Oct. 30     Jeanne  
Nov. 6      Katja’s Quilt Shoppe  
Nov. 13    Sue O’S 
Nov. 20    Val 
Nov. 27    Sal  
Dec. 4       Katja’s Quilt Shoppe  
Dec. 11    Brenda Potluck windup 
 
Friday Morning Quilt In – Joyce W 
Oct 25 Marg J.  
Nov 1 cancelled (retreat)  
Nov 8 Marg J.  
 
Sales table – Marie A 
 
If you have completed projects for the Craft Sale please bring them to this meeting 


